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Our ref: LMI/LBE/Careers 
 
08 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Careers at Allerton Grange 
 
In order to prepare for life beyond school, and further develop students’ knowledge and employability skills, we 
endeavour to provide our students with as many enrichment and careers opportunities as possible.  
 
We have a comprehensive careers programme in place which provides students with: employer encounters; 

development of employability skills; knowledge of the working world; opportunity for work experience; and 

engagement with further/ higher education providers.  

As always, we strive to develop this and therefore would like to invite parents, who are employers or employees 

from every career background to contribute to our careers programme and help to inspire students. This would be 

in whatever format you are most comfortable e.g. talks to small groups, year group assemblies, virtual live or pre-

recorded presentations, attendance at our annual careers fair, or offering work experience placements. Explaining 

what your particular career entails, the pathways into it and an overview of the industry can give students a very 

meaningful insight into a potential career choice. With over 1700 students in the school, there is interest in every 

industry, so if you are willing to work with us please contact me by email (louisemills@allertongrange.com) or by 

telephone (0113 393 0304). 

I look forward to hearing from those who would like to help with our careers provision in school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Louise Mills 
Careers Leader 

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 
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